
WOODCRAFT PACKING LIST  

SLEEPING/LIVING CLOTHING FOOTWEAR

Warm twin blankets/comforter


1 pillow


2 pillow cases


2 sets cot sheets approximate 
size 30” x 74”


2 pairs of pajamas


1 mesh laundry bag


A trunk or a stack of plastic 
drawers is best for keeping 
clothing organized at camp

Approximate size for drawers: 
15” deep x 22” wide x 

24”-30” tall.


Day pack: small pack to carry 
around camp from activity to 
activity & for day hikes

10 pairs of underwear


10 pairs of socks (2 pairs 
must be wool/synthetic 
hiking socks)


6 pairs of shorts (at least 2 
must be quick dry style)


8 t-shirts (at least 2 must be 
quick dry/non cotton)


1 white t-shirt for tie-dying


2-3 pairs of long pants (at 
least 1 must be quick dry)


1 fleece


2 long sleeve shirts


1 sweatshirt


2-3 bathing suits

1 pair hiking shoes/boots

• 6-9 yrs: hiking/trail shoe

• 10-15 yrs: low-mid hiker

• 16 & 17 yrs: mid hiking boot

• break them in before camp 

(Timberlands aren’t suitable)


1 pair sneakers


1 pair water shoes for 
canoeing & river trips (like 
Keens/Tevas/Crocs)


1 pair flip flops or slides for 
beach and shower


Rain boots are optional


Please no fancy shoes or 
boots, they will only clutter 
our cozy cabins!

HIKING/TRIPPING TOILETRIES OPTIONAL

1 internal frame backpack

• ages 6-9: 25-30 liters

• ages 10-13:  40+liters

• ages 14 and up: 50+ liters

For campers ages 10+: 
waterproof backpack liner and 
back pack rain cover

1 synthetic fill sleeping bag 
with stuff sack-mummy bag 
style, light weight


1 sleeping pad (foam or air)


1 headlamp & extra batteries


2 water plastic bottles, 32oz 
Nalgene brand is best


Rain jacket (with hood)

2 bath towels

(wash cloths optional)


2 beach towels


1 toiletry carrying case/caddy


Comb or brush


Toothbrush & toothpaste


Soap with carrying case or 
body wash


Shampoo, conditioner


Sunscreen


Bug repellent

Crazy creek chair


Camping hammock


Guitar


Swim goggles


Stationary & stamps


Books


Polaroid or digital camera


Baseball cap


Sunglasses


Camping/quick dry towel



